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Monday 18th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Dodgeball at Jack Hunt School – Monday 25th March 

Your child has been chosen to take part in year 3 PKAT Dodgeball event at Jack Hunt School on 25th 
March. 

The event will begin at 1:45pm and finish at approximately 2:45pm. Your child should come to 
school in their PE kit and will need to bring trainers for dodgeball In the sports hall. 

Parents are not invited to watch the matches on this occasion. 

Yours sincerely 

J. McDonough 

Mr McDonough 

Sports Coach 
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